

Office of the West Seneca Town Supervisor Hon. Gary A. Dickson

Memorandum

To:

Honorable Town Board

From:

Gary Dickson, Town Supervisor

Date:

May 27, 2021

Subject:

Senior Services Advisory Board

Dear Colleagues,

My appointment to the Senior Services Advisory Board is Marilyn Stephens. Mrs. Stephens worked for 30 years as a reading teacher in the Buffalo school system. She continues to teach reading for the YMCA school drop-off program and serves the community in a variety of other ways.